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i i Watershed Protection Branch

DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 2 Martin Luther King, Jr. Drive

Suite 1152, East Tower

ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION DIVISION Atlanta, Georgia 30334
404-463-1511

DEC 14 2017

Honorable Myron Mixon, Mayor

City of Unadilla

P.O. Box 307

Unadilla, Georgia 31091
RE: Comments Received for City of Unadilla
Water Pollution Control Plant (WPCP)
LAS Permit No. GAJ020151
Dooly County

Dear Mayor Mixon:

We are in receipt of your comments regarding the permit issuance for the Town of
Unadilla WPCP. Specifically, the comments requested that the Biochemical Oxygen Demand
and Total Suspended Solids sampling type from the treatment pond system be changed from
composite to grab. We agree that the sample type should be listed as grab due to the facility’s
design. We appreciate your interest in this matter.

After consideration of your comments, EPD has determined that the permit is protective
of water quality standards and we have issued the permit.

If you have any questions, please contact Emily Wingo of my staff at 404-463-4932 or
emily.wingo@dnr.ga.gov.

Sincerely, T
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Jeffrey Larson, Assistant Branch Chief
Watershed Protection Branch
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CC: Trey Pearson, Tindall Enterprises, Inc. (treypearson@tindallenterprises.net)



